Honorable Council City of Newark, Ohio March 27, 2012

The Economic Development Committee met in Council Chambers March 26, 2012, with the following members in attendance:

Rhonda Loomis, Chair Bill Cost Jr. Duke Frost Jeffrey M. Rath Marc D. Guthrie

We wish to report:

There was a status report of the Rental Registration Ad Hoc Committee.

Information gathered to date was distributed. It included an update on upcoming meetings and provided minutes.

At the last meeting Joe Paul, Property Maintenance Code Official, spoke.

Douglas E. Sassen, Director of Law, is scheduled to be the speaker on April 5.

The educational process is about complete.

A discussion was held.

Rhonda Loomis Chair